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This whole thing has me sickened. Why would the name/number of the same Bill be changed
at the last minute if there were not something to hide. And the times keep changing!! Just
seems that someone is trying to make it more difficult for the Working Class to have their
voices heard. This is beyond frustrating!!

I seriously can't understand why this whole thing can't be tabled with a few from both sides
meeting to put their heads together to come up with a an alternative that meets the needs

of ALL concerned. It's not like suggestions haven't been given, even though many out there
don't realize that. We have some very knowledgeable people making the trek to the State
Capital to represent all of us that can't be there! PLEASE listen to them!!

I understand the cry for a sustainable environment, but this Bill(s) seems a bit drastic, to say
the least. Oregon produces such a very small amount of the Nations carbon waste, and is
already lauded as one of the Greenest States, WHY is the need for such a drastic step
necessary?? You've got to understand why so many see a dark side to this!

Many hard working people will be taxed out of a job, the cost of living for every person in this
State will be astronomical! Why would you want to hurt the working class?

I am 62 years old and have lived in Oregon all my life, as have my parents, and their parents
before them. But sadly, | feel myself looking to a more affordable State to retire to. | never
thought I would consider moving from Oregon, but here we are! | have 2 boys that will also
be affected by this! They have not yet started a family, but likely won't be able to afford to!
Not in Oregon anyway! One of my sons works in the Timber Industry in Oregon. He is
already considering moving to another State! Sad, sad, sad!!!

Please reconsider and drop this crazy Bill before it goes any further. (Well, both Bills now,
and all associated with it, as there could easily be more that pop up) I'm not even going to ask
to "let the people vote”, even thought that does seem logical, | am going to ask that it just be
dropped and given more consideration from both sides!!

And | have never sent an email to the Oregon Legislature in my life! It's a sad, sad day!!

Tamera Vanderzanden
Forest Grove, OREGON
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